
REMINDER 
 

Pinellas County Schools Food Service 

Application for Free and Reduced Price Meals 
is needed for the 

2022/2023 School Year 
If you have already completed a lunch form, disregard this 

reminder notice.   

 
If we do not receive your application in time to be processed 
by September 21st beginning September 22nd you will need 
to provide a lunch for your child or you may purchase school 

lunch at the following rates: 
 

 Breakfast Lunch 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS     $0.00 $2.25 

   

MIDDLE/HIGH SCHOOLS     $0.00 $2.75 

   
 

• Federal regulations require a new application be submitted each school 
year. 

 

• You can complete an application at www.myschoolapps.com 
 

• Notification of status (Free, Reduced Price or Paid) will be emailed or will 
be sent home with your child. 
 

• Incomplete applications will delay processing. 
        
 

• If you have any questions about the Free and Reduced Meal Program, 
please call Food Service Office: (727) 547-7151 

 

• If you need to put money on children’s meal account go to 
www.myschoolbucks.com  

   

http://www.myschoolapps.com/
http://www.myschoolbucks.com/

